
Positive Minds, Positive Futures 
 

 

 

 

 
Interim Headteacher: Mrs Emma Johnson 

 
 

21st June 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please find enclosed a familiarisation booklet and an ID form ready for when your child sits 

the 11+ in September.  The purpose of the booklet is to familiarise your child with the 

appearance of the test and how to answer the questions on the answer sheet.  There is also 

an online version www.wirral.gov.uk/schooladmissions. 

 

The ID Forms are to be returned to school by the 22nd of July 2019 prior to the tests.  This is 

for the Headteacher to verify your child’s photograph with a school stamp.  You must then 

take the form to the test centre.  Children without the form will not be permitted to sit the 

test. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs E Johnson 

http://www.wirral.gov.uk/schooladmissions

